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Comments I object most strongly on the proposal on the following grounds:- The height of the building and the
chimney will thoroughly ruin the view from the Southdowns National Park and for people who live in
the area. The proposed HGV movement will only add more to the vehicles using Ford Road which is a
minor road, already carrying in excess of 2000 vehicles per hour including HGV's from the Rudford
Industrial Estate. Viridor Recycling Plant. Southern Water and Bleaches of Lavant Transport to name
just a few. The dust and pollution in Ford Road where I live now is very high and will only get worse if
this scheme is allowed to go ahead. Ford Road itself is in a bad state of repair caused mainly by HGV's
and this will only get worse, Has any thought gone into the wild life that abound in this area, Deer,
Foxes. Badgers, Squirrels to name just a few are plentyfull in this area, are they not to be considered
in this proposal. The emissions from the Chimney are of great concern as I suffer from a weak chest
and I would not like to be a burden on an already overworked NHS. Will the building be painted to
blend in with it's surroundings? This proposal will ruin the area which is now fairly rural, turning it into
a vast industrial site and a blot on the landscape.
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